
Witney Town Council received a verbal request from a resident of Eynsham who attends the 

Podiatry Clinic at Witney Hospital. They made the request that consideration be given to re-

routing the H2 service via the hospital site in order to assist those individuals that suffer from 

walking difficulties. 


